
                                                                           
 

 

 

 

               

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                          

 

             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kindergarten News from 
Miss Bower’s Class 
June 20, 2014 

 

Our Week! 
What a week! Thank you to everyone for your donations and for 

attending our end of the year celebration! What a great way to celebrate 
our year and accomplishments! Friday was school wide Spirit Day and we 
had so much fun! We got to play soccer, have lunch outside with a DJ, 
played in a bounce house and so much more! It was a wonderful day and 

the kids were so excited  
This will be our last newsletter! I want to take the time to say THANK YOU 
for all of your support this year. Nothing would have been possible without 
you! I have truly loved being your child’s kindergarten teacher and I will 
sincerely miss every single one of them next year! They have all made so 

much growth and are ready to take on first grade! I wish you an enjoyable 
summer full of fun, sunshine, friends, and family. Thank you again!  

 

 
Clifford is 
going home 

with, 
Mya! 


